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Governor Simcoe raises over $15,000.00
for the Steven Lewis Foundation

On Tuesday June 5, 2007,  a representative from the Steven Lewis Foundation was at

Governor Simcoe Secondary School for a cheque presentation. The students of Simcoe

held their first “Walk Away From AIDS”,  in support of the Foundation and by doing so

raised $15,116.81 for this worthy cause. 

“After hearing Steven Lewis speak in the fall of 2006, the school decided that they

needed to help in some way”, explained Rick Karr, Principal. The students agreed on

holding a walk, which took place on June 1, 2007. “We are looking forward to hosting

the 2nd Annual - Walk Away from AIDS, next year and our goal is $20,000.00 and with

the amazing support we have from staff and students I know this is a feasible goal.”
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